
   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

NEU Harrow Branch – Report to Schools Forum  

Date: 28 February 2023 

Time period: April 2022 to February 2023 

I hereby confirm that 100% of facility time (2 days a week) has been 
spent on trade union duties, the majority of which has been case work, 
including: 

- Telephone advice 
- Meetings with members to provide advice and assistance 
- Providing written advice  
- Representation at investigation meetings/ disciplinary hearings/ 

grievance hearings/ mediation meetings 

 

 

 

 

 

Any trade union activities have taken place outside of facility time.  

Current District Secretary: Monique Lambie (from Sept 2022) 

Previous District Secretary: Louise Crimmins  


